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poor, they have no man, he has dead, and my father's one sis-
ter is dead. Now I am going to thank for sending a jacket
and a pair of mittens and a cloud, and I have them now, and
they keep me very warm. I am an Indian girl. I was born
at the Fairford Mission. I am thirteen years old. Two years
ago since I came to school here. I hope you will send me
something again, and I will be very thankful.

Yours truly,
NANCY MARIA EASTMAN.

N B.-The above letter is a true making of Nancy, which
I trust will be of interest to you.-J. E. FAvEL, teacher.

In the letter accompanying this, written by Mr. Favel, he
says, 1'I am in receipt of the two fine bales of goods so kindly
sent us by your Branch of the W. A. I was truly surprised to
have received such assistance. The quilts were very much
appreciated by the parties receiving them, and so were the
coats, etc. You will undoubtedly be wondering why I was so
long in answering your letter. For your guidance I would sug-
gest. We are 65 miles from our nearest P.O., and 125 miles
from the nearest express office, so that it is just impossible to,
send or receive any correspondence from and to friends or
otherwise whenever you would wish to do so. The best time
to send me goods would be about the 15 th or no later than the
20th of August, as I am generally down then for supplies, by
boat : any time after that will make it a matter of high cost.

BRANCH NOTES.
ARcIiviLLE has held its Annual Meeting, at which the members

were gratified to have an address from their Diocesan President. Out-
fits had been made for two boys in a school at Touchwood Hills. The
new Secretary is Mrs. Ross. BELLEVILLE-The St. Thomas Branch
of the W.A., of Belleville, held on Tuesday evening, an exhibition of
clothing, in the Church Hall, vhich they intend sending to the Black-
foot Reserve at once. The bale is a valuable one and a credit to the
Society. There was a large meeting and addresses by Canon Burke,
the Rev Mr Halton and Rev. Mr. Green, were very encouraging.
The St. Thomas Branch reports with much gratitude another Life
Member in their Society, in the person of Mrs. W. B. Northrup, who.


